
Gospel Trips in Germany and Switzerland 

– Oct. 10 – 23, 2022 
   

In 2016~2017 thousands of the saints in the Lord’s recovery came to Germany 

to participate in the gospel trips for the refugees from the Middle East. During 

those gospel trips not only many got saved and were brought into the church 

life, but also the church life in Germany was greatly strengthened and even 

several churches were raised up through the migration. 

 

The churches in Germany and Switzerland would like to extend our warm 

invitations again to all the saints in the Recovery to join our campus labor at the 

beginning of the university year.  Please pray that the Lord will gain many 

young Germans and Swiss as remaining fruits and for the spread of the Lord’s 

testimony in all these cities through these gospel trips. 

 

For more information and application, please visit: 

https://tinyurl.com/2022GermanyGospelTrips 

 

                            

                                 The Coworkers serving in Germany 

                                 Aug.20, 2022 
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